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Dealership Lending
As a member of Connected Credit Union, you can 
close your loan right at the dealership with a low, 
credit union friendly rate. We have relationships with 
dealers throughout the state and a loan team ready 
to approve you!

Contact our Loan Team for participating dealers and 
important details.

Retirement News!
We would like to congratulate our longtime 
employee Debbie Ray on her recent retirement! 
Debbie first began her career with Chestnut Credit 
Union in 1998. She has been the happiest, most 
consistent face on our teller line for many years and 
her love of our members and her co-workers has 
always been evident. Her sense of humor and silly 
antics are the very best part of her, they are also 
the reason we have enjoyed her so much. She will 
forever be a member of our credit union family. It 
is our pleasure to say that she will now be able to 
fully enjoy her many grandchildren 
and lots of days at the beach 
with the people she loves 
most. We will miss all the 
fun she brings to us but 
we are elated that she is 
able to begin this next 
chapter, enjoying some 
well-deserved time with 
her family. Congratulations 
Debbie, we will miss you!

New Partnership
We would like to extend a warm welcome to our 
new friends and partners at Winslow Community 
FCU! This partnership opportunity provides growth 
and sustainability for both credit unions and we 
are excited for what lies ahead! We appreciate the 
support of our respective members and we look 
forward to a bright new future! 

Connected Credit Union strives to be the preferred 
and trusted provider of exceptional financial services 
to every eligible member and to enhance their lives 
and financial well-being. We will be socially responsible in the communities we serve while maintaining our fiscal 
strength and integrity. As our new partnership unfolds, we are looking ahead with excitement as we plan for 
continued growth and prosperity.  



Connected Credit Union’s privacy notice can be found on our website at connectedcreditunion.org 

EQUAL OPPORTUNITY
LENDER

connectedcreditunion.org

Main Office
85 Civic Center Drive · PO Box 1096

Augusta, ME 04332-1096
207.623.3857 

Lobby Hours 
Monday–Friday

8:30 a.m.– 4:30 p.m.

Drive-Up Hours 
Monday–Friday

8:00 a.m.– 4:30 p.m.

Winslow Branch
12 Monument Street 
Winslow, ME 04901 

207.872.2636 

Lobby Hours 
Monday–Wednesday

8:30 a.m.– 4:30 p.m.
Thursday 8:30 a.m.– 5:00 p.m.

Friday 8:30 a.m.– 6:00 p.m.

Drive-Up Hours 
Monday–Wednesday

8:00 a.m.– 4:30 p.m.
Thursday 8:00 a.m.– 5:00 p.m.

Friday 8:00 a.m.– 6:00 p.m.

Credit Union Holidays
We will be closed on:

New Year’s Day
Martin Luther King, Jr. Day

Presidents’ Day
Patriots’ Day
Memorial Day

Independence Day
Labor Day

Indigenous Peoples’ Day
Veterans Day
Thanksgiving

Christmas Eve Closing at noon

Christmas Day
New Year’s Eve  

Closing at 2:00 p.m.

Annual Community Blood Drive a Success!
On May 19, Winslow Community Federal Credit Union sponsored our annual 
community blood drive at Winslow Parks and Recreation in collaboration 
with the American Red Cross. 

We are proud to announce that we were able to collect 39 pints from 38 
donors, including 7 first-timers! Since each pint is separated into three 
products—red cells, platelets, and plasma—the amount we collected will 
save up to 117 lives! Thank you all for your attendance. Your time and your 
contribution was appreciated! 

If you were unable to attend but would like to donate in the future, visit their 
website at www.redcrossblood.org to find a drive near you.

Christmas in July!
We have once again partnered with The Maine 
Children’s Home for Little Wanderers in Waterville to 
collect gifts for their annual Christmas Program. Due 
to COVID-19, we will be collecting donations through The Maine Children’s 
Home for Little Wanderers’ Amazon Wish List. Please visit our website at 
www.connectedcreditunion.org for details to help with this very worthwhile 
cause. Donations will be shipped directly to their Waterville facility.

Federally Insured by NCUA

Board of Directors
We would like to congratulate Michael Clements, the new Chairman of 
the Board of Connected Credit Union. Michael was elected Chairman at our 
53rd Annual Meeting, held on March 2, 2020, and has served on the board 
since 2008.

Our newly combined Board of Directors
Michael Clements, Chair

Dennis Scates, Vice Chair

Patricia Hewett, Secretary

Karen Harrington, Treasurer

Heather Browne, Director

Kimberly Carey, Director

Joshua Carter, Director

John Cassidy, Director

Norman Davis, Director

Isaac Dyer, Director

Richard Grindall, Director

Miles Whitlock, Director   

Paula Pooler, Director

Patricia Suga, Director

Scholarship Winner
This year’s recipient of Winslow Community FCU’s $1,000 
scholarship is Summer H of Erskine Academy. Summer 
will be attending Thomas College in the fall where she 
will be majoring in Accounting. During high school, 
Summer completed 300 volunteer hours, worked hard 
to earn a 4.0 GPA and was the captain of her soccer team. 
Congratulations, Summer!  

Connected Credit Union members who have not yet applied for our 
2020 scholarship can visit our website at connectedcreditunion.org 
for details. We will be awarding $1,000 to one member pursuing a 
post-secondary education. Application deadline is July 31, 2020.


